
Online  

Mini-Conference 

Thursday 7th 

October 

3:00 - 4:30pm 

Looking at the 

consequences of 

the pandemic and 
how workplace 

chaplains can 

respond effectively 

to the trauma – 

individual and 

collective – that 

many have 

experienced. 

An important 

opportunity, with 

renowned speaker, 

Revd Hilary Ison, to 

gain insights that will 

help chaplains 

provide support in 

difficult times. 

For further 

information and to 

book go to 

Eventbrite.   

 

ADJUSTING TO THE NEW NORMAL 

With lockdown finally (it seems) behind us, we are all getting used to a new way of 

doing things. In the economy there are gaps where businesses have closed, but also 

start-ups as new opportunities present themselves. With many workers from Europe 

not returning, there are unexpected shortages of labour and goods.  

In this context it is encouraging to see so many of our chaplains getting back to visiting, 

for which I give thanks. We are planning to be in touch by phone with all our chaplains 

during September to tell you about our plans for training courses over coming months 

and the steps we are taking to support, and expand, chaplaincy in our post-pandemic 

economy. We are particularly keen to encourage prayer support as we get back into 

gear, plan to continue producing topical material for our website’s ‘Prayer Portal’ and 

run our monthly online lunchtime prayer meetings. If you have not had a chance to join 

one of these the next opportunity is very soon. See left for the joining details.  

Yours in Christ.   

                                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

NEXT ONLINE 

MONTHLY PRAYER 

MEETING 

Thursday 9th 

September 

1:00 - 1:30pm  

to be held via Zoom. 

 You can find the 

monthly prayer guide 

on our prayer portal 

at  
https://www.faithat 

work.org.uk/prayer/ 
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FWW supports chaplains 

in agriculture and the 

rural economy working 

alongside the Farming 

Community Network 

(FCN).  

Not only have those in 

this industry had to face 

the difficulties of the 

pandemic, they have 

had to cope with a 

dramatically difficult 

economic climate as the 

country adapts to a post 

Brexit environment. 

Farmers are facing 

uncertainty over 

workers and finance. 

Chaplains have been 

unable to visit the 

Livestock Market until 

recently.  

You are warmly invited 

to attend the annual 

Farmers’ Harvest 

Service on 3rd October 

to show support and to 

pray for those in the 

farming community.   
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